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 San Andreas Parks Department Announces New Parks Division 

 San Andreas, 30th March, 2023 - The San Andreas Parks Department is proud to 
 announce the establishment of a new division, the Parks Division. The Parks Division 
 will be responsible for educating and promoting awareness about the wildlife and 
 environment in our parks, without any responsibilities related to law enforcement. 

 "We are excited to introduce the Parks Division as a new addition to our department," 
 said Charlie Morgan, Head Ranger of the San Andreas Parks Department. "We have 
 always been passionate about education and community engagement, and our new 
 Parks Employees will be perfectly positioned to help foster a deeper appreciation 
 and understanding of the natural beauty that San Andreas has to offer." 

 The Parks Division will be comprised of experienced professionals who will utilize 
 their environmental and wildlife management knowledge to educate park visitors 
 about the importance of conservation efforts. 

 "I am proud to see our department expand and evolve to meet the needs of our 
 community,” said Poppy Hill, SAPD founder, Department Coordinator, and the newly 
 appointed Supervisor of the Parks Division. “The addition of this new division will 
 allow us to better serve our parks and visitors by providing specialized expertise and 
 support. 

 I want to assure everyone that this new division will operate with the same 
 dedication and commitment to excellence that has always been at the core of our 
 department. Our Park Rangers are some of the most skilled and dedicated 



 professionals in their field, and I have every confidence that this new division will be 
 no exception. 

 I want to express my gratitude to all of our Park Rangers for their hard work and 
 dedication, and to the community for their continued support. We look forward to 
 continuing to serve you and to making our parks safe and enjoyable for all.” 

 The San Andreas Parks Department has recently completed a hiring wave and is not 
 actively hiring at this time. However, interested individuals can visit the department's 
 website for future job postings and information on how to get involved in supporting 
 the Parks Department's mission. 

 For more information on the San Andreas Parks Department and the new Parks 
 Division, visit  sastateparks.org  . 
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